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Beth Keating, Esquire STAFF’S SECOND DATA REQUEST 
215 South Monroe Street, Suite 601 via e-mail 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket no. 150031-GU - Petition for approval of transportation service agreement with the 
Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation by Peninsula Pipeline Company, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Keating: 

 By this letter, the Commission staff requests that the following information from the 
Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation d/b/a Central Florida Gas (CFG). 
 
1. Please refer to CFG’s responses to Questions 15 and 16 of Staff’s First Data Request and 

specifically to the statement “all costs are directly assigned and allocated to the shippers.” 
 

(a) Please explain exactly how such costs are allocated to the shippers and reference the 
relevant tariff provision. 

 
(b) Does CFG anticipate increasing the charges in Rate Schedules SABS (Shipper 

Administrative and Billing Service) and SAS (Shipper Administrative Service) to recover 
any payments to Peninsula Pipeline Company, Inc.? 

 
(c) Please explain and show how the estimated impact to a typical residential customer of 

$2.79 per month was developed. 
 
2. Has CFG communicated to its shippers that shippers may incur additional costs as a result of 

this project? 
 
3. Please refer to CFG’s response to Question 12 of Staff’s First Data Request.  Please elaborate 

in greater detail and provide support, if any, for the statement that “CFG believes taking on 
this project on its own would result in the need for a rate case or limited proceeding.” 
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 Please file the original and five copies of the requested information by Monday, March 2, 
2015, with Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard 
Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0850.  Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6220 
if you have any questions. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ John Villafrate 
 
       John Villafrate 
       Senior Attorney 
 
JEV/as 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
  
 

 




